
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1539 /2022-23        11.06.2022 

 
CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
Sub:  SPEA Survey for parents on Studying the Demand and Absorptive Capacity 

of the Education Sector in the Emirate of Sharjah. 
 

 

Link : https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/J8D7dS 

 
Thank you very much for your support and cooperation. 
 
With regards, 
 
 
 
RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 
PRINCIPAL 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA) is in the process of conducting a study 
concerning the demand and absorptive capacity of the education sector in the Emirate of 
Sharjah, which is one of the most pivotal projects of SPEA on which various numbers of 
immense strategic projects focus on. 
 
The study aims to collect and analyze available data and information from SPEA and 
other strategic partners from government, semi-governmental and private entities, 
including information concerning the identification of new areas of community 
development, increasing the number of housing units, occupancy, and capacity of 
housing and educational institutions. 
 
The questionnaire focuses on collecting the preferences and views of parents concerning 
the education system in the Emirates of Sharjah. 
 
We request the cooperation of all parents by completing the questionnaire before the 
closing date, i.e. 21st June 2022. The link for the same is given below.  


